
 
January 11, 2019                                                                                      
 
 
 
The Honorable Tony Evers 
Governor of the State of Wisconsin 
115 East, State Capitol 
Madison, WI 53702 
 
Dear Governor Evers: 
 
The state of Wisconsin is enjoying the best economy in decades, historic low unemployment and 
unprecedented business growth. By working together, we have implemented important changes 
that have benefited the hard-working families in our state. The coming year presents more 
opportunities to move Wisconsin forward. It is our honor to invite you to deliver the State of the 
State address to a joint session of the Wisconsin State Legislature on January 22, 2019 in the 
Assembly chambers.  
 
We look forward to hearing the address and to working together to shape an even better future 
for our state and its citizens. Thank you for considering the request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                                          
                                                                                                 
Roger Roth       Robin Vos 
Senate President       Assembly Speaker  
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Assembly Chief Clerk Patrick Fuller  


